
Kings County will hold a second redistricting public hearing on July 27, 2021 at  
10 a.m. at the regular Board of Supervisors meeting.

Redistricting occurs every 10 years following the release of the Census results. 
It redraws district lines based on population changes indicated in the Census at 
the State, County and County levels. 

Get involved in the County’s redistricting process! At the hearing, community members 
will learn more about redistricting and how they can submit maps of their own. These 
maps could include borders of neighborhoods, a proposed Board of Supervisor district 
or the sketch of an entire countywide map of five Board districts. 

You can also submit public comments, including suggested draft maps, by emailing:  
redistricting@co.kings.ca.us.

Follow us on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter at @RedistrictKings to stay up to date!

Access public hearing information and learn more 
about the redistricting process at redistrictkings.com. 

Help shape the future  
of Kings County!
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